
September 30, 1991

Victor Toso
NADA CHAIR
2448 Larpenteur Ave.
St Paul, MN 55113

Dear Mr. Toso:

Congratulations! Your Nada-Chair/Back-Up has won the endorsement of the World Chiropractic
Alliance. We are pleased to offer you this Special Achievement Award for your company’s
unique contribution to research, ergonomic design and the promotion of spinal health and
alignment.

Please accept the enclosed plaque which we offer in recognition of your worldclass "Back-Up"
product.

With wishes for your greatest success.

Yours truly,

Terry A. Rondberg, D.C.
President

 


